
 

 

 
 

                     

  
 
 

Student Achievements 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

On the 21st of January, our 
outstanding Chinese Drum Team 
participated in the 5th Hong 
Kong Percussion Competition. 
Their performance was nothing 
short of extraordinary, leaving 
an indelible mark on the stage 
and capturing the coveted Gold 
Award! 

 

In the Kowloon North Area Inter-Primary Schools Table Tennis Competition held on 
the 15th and 24th of January, LSPS Table Tennis Team demonstrated outstanding skills 
and sportsmanship. The A Grade secured a remarkable 2nd place, while the B Grade 
achieved a well-deserved 3rd place! 

My Dear LSPS students, 
 
  

2nd February 2024 
  



 

 

Every term, class teachers nominate a student from their class to receive 
the Lasallian Gentleman Award. They all embody Lasallian values and are 
true gentlemen in their deeds, thoughts and manners. Congratulations to 
all the recipients in the first term! 
 

1A 11 Lau Chun Hei Zedric 

1B 14 Lee Tsz Yeung 

1C 4 Cheung Tak Tsun 

1D 2 Chan Long 

1E 13 Lau Kedrick Eron 

1F 21 Tam Ho Hin Gabriel 

 
2A 15 Ma Kai Yiu Lennon  

2B 15 Lau Tsz Yui Jasper  

2C 21 Man Kun Hei Andreas 

2D 31 Yum Chi Kai 

2E 6 Choi Tsz Nok 

2F 23 Madar Aidan Solomon 

 
3A 25 Ng Tsz Hei Collins 

3B 17 Li Shun Hin Lucas 

3C 22 Tse Shing Lam Lester 

3D 11 Chu Yat Hei 

3E 8 Chiu Yin Hong Nathaniel 

3F 9 Chau Yik Hei 

 
 

1st Term Lasallian Gentlemen 



 

 

 
4A 7 Chow Man Hei 

4B 15 Lee Tsz Wang 

4C 22 Sham Yat Him 

4D 4 Chen Hanlin 

4E 3 Chan Wan Yui 

4F 14 Lau Long Hei Ziv  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 
ALL THE 

LASALLIAN GENTLEMEN! 

5A 26 Ng Pak Yu  

5B 11 Hung Cheung Him Jacob 

5C 18 Hung Yau Fung 

5D 14 Lam Chak Hei 

5E 8 Ho Tsz Ngo Sean 

5F 26 Tsui Kin Hang 

6A 3 Chau Siu Hei 

6B 7 Feng Kelvin 

6C 23 So Karson 

6D 9 Kan Tze Yeung 

6E 21 Ng Yui Hin 

6F 20 Ng Yat Long 



 

 

 

 

 

The Techtopia and the Spring Carnival were successfully held on the 27th 
January.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The PTA helped organise the Spring Carnival and teachers were in 
charged of Techtopia. We were glad to have Dr. David Mong as the Guest 
of Honour for Techtopia. We would like to thank his charity for donating 
the LED wall in our School Hall. We also had three alumni giving 
meaningful presentations related to A.I. The students had a fantastic 
time playing all the games in the different stalls. We would like to thank 
the PTA and all parent helpers for making it a memorable event for the 
students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

  



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The football team members, teachers and Old Boys had a fantastic time 
playing the matches. All other students and staff cheered them on. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Teachers, students and peers shared the grace and joy of the Lunar New 
Year. Meanwhile, students could experience the traditional customs of 
the Lunar New Year through the New Year celebration activities 
(including making spring couplets and games to celebrate the Spring 
Festival).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

龍騰飛躍賀新春 
 



 

 

A special prayer for the Chinese New Year: 

 

Wishing you a very happy new year 

Wishing you a new year with overflowing blessings 

May God’s love always surround you 

May you face any challenges with resilience 

Wishing you God’s love this new year 

Wishing you unyielding perseverance 

May God’s grace crown your year 

May you be joyful everyday with a smiling countenance 

 
 

   
  

Live Jesus In Our Hearts,  
Forever! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. John Baptist de La Salle, 
Pray For Us.



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


